
Transport for NSW

More Trains, More Services
 December 2022

Albion Park, Spring Hill, Kembla Grange and Croom

More Trains, More Services
As part of the More Trains, More Services program we are delivering platform extension and asset 
upgrades to a number of stations along the T4 Illawarra Line. This work will simplify and modernise 
the rail network, ultimately supporting the introduction of the Mariyung fleet. 

We will see you in 2023!
We have completed all planned work for 2022 at Albion Park, Spring Hill, Kembla Grange and 
Croom. We would like to thank you, our closest neighbours, for your patience and understanding 
as we carried out this important work. We plan to start work again in these areas from March 2023 
and we will notify you in advance before we start. 
We look forward to continuing to work with you in 2023!



We're going digital!
We are committed to integrating sustainable practices into our projects and reducing environmental 
impacts. By 2023, we plan to phase out hard copy notifications to residents, unless requested. 
Instead, we will be digitally distributing construction updates to project-specific email lists. 

To help us reduce paper waste, please visit yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms to click through to 
your area and let us know if you would prefer to receive our updates in your inbox instead of your 
mailbox. 

We plan to go entirely digital from January 2023. 

If our work is anticipated to directly impact your property and we don’t have your contact details, we 
will still distribute a paper notification to your address to ensure you are aware of upcoming 
activities.

For more information
For more information about our project, please 
visit transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/mtms
Contact us on 1800 684 490 or email 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au for any 
enquiries.
For urgent enquiries or complaints 24 hours 
please call 1800 775 465.

Translating and interpreting service 
If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 
them to call us on 1800 775 465.




